CORRESPONDENCE

how British Philosophy could make a contribution to the Xth International
Congress of Philosophy.

Dr. A. C. Ewing, of 69, Hurst Park Avenue, Cambridge, was appointed to represent
all three of the above Societies, and he has sent a letter to a selection of British
plnlosophers informing them of the proposed Congress and inviting them (1) to
communicate with him if they intend to be present at the Congress, and (2) to
submit their papers to the Secretary of the Organizing Committee, Professor E. W.
Beth, Bern. Zweerskade 23 I, Amsterdam-Z.).—Ed.

To THE EDITOR OF Philosophy
DEAR SIR,

Readers of Philosophy may be interested to learn that in June of this year the first
award was made of the Susan Stebbing Studentship. The successful candidate is Mademoiselle
Francoise Chauvet, a French lady who has the Licence &s Lettres of the University of Lyon
and hopes to proceed to her Agrégation. She is studying the origins of modern philoso
with special reference to Bacon and Descartes, and will hold the Studentship at Be ord

College.
Yours faithfully,
H. B. AcroN,
BEDFORD COLLEGE FOR WOMEN
(UNIVERSITY OF LONDON),
REGENT's Park, N.W.1.
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